
Please submit your comments regarding the design modifications presented in 

this Public Meeting by using any of the four methods below by our deadline, 

Friday, April 14, 2023.

For general questions about the presentation or the project, please contact TxDOT 
Project Manager, Nelson Underwood, P.E. at Nelson.Underwood@txdot.gov. 

Email UsComment Online

Nelson.Underwood@txdot.gov

Mail-in Comments

TxDOT Dallas District 
Office Attn: 

Nelson Underwood, 
P.E. 4777 E. Highway 80 

Mesquite, TX 75150

Click the link provided on the 
website

www.keepitmovingdallas.com
/FM1387

.

Leave a 
Voicemail

(817) 381-2473

We Want Your Feedback!

FM 1387 From North Midlothian Parkway to FM 664

mailto:jonathan.stowe@txdot.gov



